



IMPORTANT

NOTICE ON FLOOD INSURANCE 
BOARD MEETING 1/28/2025 at 1:00 p.m.

Please note that the FEMA flood map zones have recently been updated,
which may require the need for unit owners and/or the Association to
purchase Flood Insurance.  As such, the Tequesta Garden Condominium
Board is having an insurance representative provide information and
answer any questions at the January 28, 2025, Board meeting at 1:00 p.m.
Please be sure to attend this meeting on-line or in-person for more
details.  In the meantime, please see the interactive map in the link
below. You can zoom into your location to see the updated FEMA Flood
zones.
 
Please make every effort to attend. Thank you.
 
The Insurance Committee

Links:
------
[1]
https://pbcgov.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/lookup/index.html?appid=0e9444352bef47d8aaff6a2a2b4cf3ae&center=-80.1116%3B26.926&level=14&hiddenLayers=190db71fabd-layer-11%3B190dfac51e5-layer-10
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